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Ottawa, 2nd February, 1905.

Dear Sir,-

I have to acknowledge receipt of your letter

of the 18th January with enclosure from Dr. Kergin. I have

to-day opened a correspondence with the Victoria Office

with reference to grants to these hospitals. In order to

discover how large an appropriation will be required to meet

the needs of the hospitals if the grants to the Institutions

were to be made upon the basis set forth by Dr. Kergin,

Supt. Nowell had been asked to present a statement of the

actual daily attendance at all the hospitals for the past year.

Yours truly,

Kaustedley

Deputy Supt.General of

7. Sloan, Esq.. M.:P,

of Commons,

Ottawa.
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